Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 15th December 2023, we will be taking the Year 3 children to Manchester History Museum. The trip relates to their History topic Ancient Egyptians.

In order to fit in a packed itinerary, we would like to leave school at 9:15am to arrive at the museum at approximately 10.00am. Please could children arrive at school at 8:40 for registration? We aim to leave the museum at 2.00pm to be back by home time.

The cost of the trip is being subsidised by school and will cost $\pounds 5.50$ The children will require a packed lunch on the day. (No chocolate, sweets or fizzy drinks or glass bottles please! Please follow our school packed lunch policy) Those children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch on the day, unless you inform us otherwise.

Payment can be made online only through www.eduspot.co.uk or www.eduspot.co.uk<

Please sign and return the slip below to give permission for your child to go on the trip. There is also availability for two adult helpers. If you would like to accompany us on the trip, please contact me directly.

Regards,
Miss Cooper, Mrs Woodhouse and Mrs Meola
Please return this form by the Monday 13 th November 2023
I give permission for my child to go to Manchester History Museum.
I would like to volunteer to help on the trip
Signed